PART VIA - PAYMENT FOR ESSENTIAL SERVICES (PHARMACY CONTRACTORS)
5.	Transitional Payments (England only)
5.1	From 1 February 2023 the monthly Transitional Payment paid to pharmacy contractors has been set at zero.
5.2	From 1 March 2024 the monthly Flat Fee paid to contractors has been set at zero.
5.3	Contractors should note that the monthly amount of the Flat Fee may change over the course of the year.
